
Welcome back to Netball - season 2015 is on its way with our first round on 
the 11/4/15 against South Barwon on their home courts.  Training has 
commenced for seniors and junior selections will be held in early February.  
 
Carolyn Hall will be stepping down as junior coordinator by the end of February 
having successfully gotten into a course at Latrobe University – we wish her all the 
best with her studies, her commitment to the club and enthusiasm will be missed.  
Lee Doherty is extending her involvement and will be the junior coordinator for the 
13’s, 11’s and 9’s, and Peter Taylor will be managing the 17’s and 15’s.   
 
Junior Netball Trials: 
 
Junior netball trials are only 2 weeks away.  Again I have attached the registration 
forms and details to this newsletter.  We ask that everyone return the netball 
registration form with nominated positions as soon as possible, ideally before the 10th 
of February.   
 
This will allow us to have the game plays already planned so it is more efficient on the 
day and we can get through more court time for selectors.  If people are late in 
submitting the form we cannot guarantee court time in both nominated positions.  The 
selectors may also ask players to trial in positions they have nominated to look at 
other skills.  This is the system we use for senior trials.   
 
If you are unable to attend trials please let us know.  We will then discuss a method of 
assessing your netball skills either before the trials or in the early part of the pre-
season.   
 
Club Registration Day: 
 
Our Annual Club registration day will be Sunday 22/2/15 between 10.00am and 
2.00pm.  This is the day to get along and pay club membership and VNA for all. 
 
Volunteers: 
We are always on the lookout for volunteers, and if you have an interest in assisting 
in any of the following please contact myself or Lee Doherty 
(lee.doherty@bigpond.com): 
 Junior Coaching 
 Team Managers 
 Junior Coordination Support 

 
We also need volunteers to assist with Thursday night meals – to give up a couple of 
hours on a Thursday night once or twice over the season is a great way to meet other 
parents and families.  If anyone is interested please let someone from the committee 
know.   
 
Looking forward to a successful and fun season for all. 
 
Go Eagles 
 
Wendy Castle 
Netball Team Leader 
wendy.e.castle@hotmail.com.au 
 

 
 
 
 

Diary Dates 
 
Junior Trials (inc 19/U) 
 Thurs 12/2/15 
 Sun 15/2/15 
 Sun 22/2/15* 

 
Club Registration Day: 
 Sunday 22/2/15 
 
Barwon Junior 
Championships 
 23/2/15 Rd 1 
 
School Year 2015: 
 Term 1  
28/1/15 to 27/3/15 
 Term 2 
13/4/15 to 26/5/15 
 Term 3 
13/7/15 to 18/9/15 
 Term 4 
5/10/15 to 18/12/15 
 
Season 2015 
Saturday season 
commences: 
 11/4/15 (last 
weekend of school 
holidays) vs Sth 
Barwon (away game) 
 18/4/15 vs 
Leopold (home game) 
 
Senior training: 
 Tues – fitness 
 Thurs - court 
skills 
 
 
	
  


